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Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
Attn: Ms. C. Long 
 Registrar 
 
September 17, 2021 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long 
 
Re: EB-2021-0180  
 OEB Innovation Sandbox Renewal Consultation 
 
The Electricity Distributors Association is vitally interested in all matters pertaining to innovation. 
In this regard, we wish to attend the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) September 30 stakeholder 
event where OEB staff will describe the proposed changes to the Innovation Sandbox. Please 
direct all correspondence in this matter to Kathi Farmer, her contact information is provided 
below. 
 
Kathi Farmer 
Senior Regulatory Affairs Advisor 
Electricity Distributors Association  
3700 Steeles Ave West, Suite 1100 
Vaughan, ON  L4L 8K8 
Email: kfarmer@eda-on.ca 
Cell: 416.659.1546 
 
 
Sincerely 

 
Ted Wigdor 
Vice President, Policy, Government and Corporate Affairs 
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